
Nov 10, 2018 

 

Councillors Report 

Attended Community meeting Nov 7th. Good community participation. 

Opportunity to sit in on discussion regarding transportation, accessibility, safety 

and security. What does the community want to see for our future? 

Attended BCRCC meeting where my resignation as President was formally 

accepted. James Wilson acting President until AGM in March 2019.  

Board accepted my designation as City liaison. 

Chamber has office space available for lease.  

Participated in introduction to the Corporate side of the City organization. 

Shared in the celebration of the end of the First World War, 100 years ago. 

Walked in honour of Remembrance Day. 

 

 

Cathy Korolek, 

Councillor 

    

 

 

 

 


